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Dear Clerk,

I support the proposed amended GR 23 because allowing more professional
guardians on the Certified Professional Guardian Board would increase Board
expertise; and because making meetings public will promote transparency and
public confidence in the Board. While I completely support transparency and
oversight, having such a small amount of CPG’s on the board make it impossible
for the board to understand the actual work done by a CPG.

As a whole, we want CPG’s to be held to high standards and to be removed if we do
not uphold our duties. Unfortunately, there is no way for a person who has not done
the work, to completely understand what an ethical offense is without having the
framework of what the duties look like in the real-world environment. The goal is
not to sweep anything under the rug but to judge actions based on the context of the
work. We must obey the laws and yet there are tons of actions that may be
considered legal but not reasonable. Another CPG would be able to look at the
situation and recognize what is reasonable in the context of the work. It is relatively
easy to judge if only based on the law, but a lot of the grievances fall under a vague
accusation that should be fully vetted to understand if it rises to a punishable
offense. I think you would find we hold one another to an even higher standard
than a non CPG would.
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Thank you,

Shannon Bryant, CPG



